
NEWSLETTER

The fundraising committee is always keen for you to know just how much we appreciate all those
who volunteer at events (truly, the events cannot happen without you) but how does it feel for you
when you take part? Let’s hear from one of our parents who volunteered at our Mothers and Female
Carers Shop...

In wishing mums and female carers a wonderful day on Mother’s Day, a mum sent the message: 

 

It is wonderful to know that volunteering at our fundraising and social events brings such joy to
parents, as they share these experiences with the children and see first hand the children’s growth,
curiosity and awe.

 
 

 

Yea
r 4 & Year 5 

15:35 - 17:15

2 May

Yea
r 2 & Year 3 

15:30 - 17:00

9 May

Ye
ar

 1 & reception 

15:35 - 17:00

23 May

Hope you all love the beautiful gifts the children picked especially for

you. It warmed my heart to listen to the conversations amongst

themselves on why they picked their gifts for their mums.

WHEN...YOU LOVE TAKING PART  

Apr 2024 

FundraisingSt Olave’s Prep School

IT’S BOLLYWOOD!! 
To celebrate the movie industry of India, this year’s Summer BBQ will be Bollywood themed.
We have many exciting activities planned (including Bollywood dancers) for the children,
parents and carers to enjoy. We hope to have a henna design station and, knowing that this
is likely to be very popular, we would love to have a team of volunteer parents or carers who
can create the beautiful henna designs. If you can help, please contact your FRSC member
about your availability. 

FRSC 
TEAM:

Jenny Abreu (N), Frances Delahunt (R), Sally Saadeh (R), Katy Jones (R), Katie Houghton (R),
Kerry Tupper (Y1), Chantelle Huggins-Carty (Y2), Flora Vincent (Y3), Lucy Pitham (Y3), 

Lizzie Faulkner (Y4), Loren Poxon (Y5), Daniella Cullender (Y6) 

Please also let us know if you can donate prizes for the raffle, as you so generously did for the Christmas
Fayre.  Watch out for more information on the Summer BBQ - for now, save the date:  Sat, 29 June


